BOURBON TOWN COUNCIL

MAY 11, 2021

The Town Council met on Tuesday, May 11, 2021 to receive bids for the Bourbon Wastewater
Utility Improvements Project. Vice President, Les McFarland opened the bids as follows:

Haskins Underground, Inc. $586,000.00

Selge Construction Company  $669,940.00.

Bids were taken under advisement pending review from Wessler Engineering. The bid will be
awarded at the council meeting on May 18, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.

Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:04 p.m.
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